
PTSO Minutes 
September 30, 2025 
 
The meeting was called to order by Amy Rivera. 
 
Sindy Hunt gave the treasurer’s report. Our balance is $3,664.29. 
 
Mr. Ellis provided attendees with an October calendar of events. 
 
Mr. Ellis informed members that Title I funds were cut for all but two Putnam 
schools: PAAS and QIR. PAAS funds will be used for salaries and supplies. 
 
Attendees discussed the SeaWorld field trip. A date has not been set, but the 
trip will most likely be scheduled for early March. The price is $160; PAAS will 
accept payments. If space is available, parents will be allowed to ride the bus, 
but a background check will be required. 
 
The Krispy Kreme fundraiser date will be set upon Ms. Pahota’s return. 
 
The school dance is scheduled for Friday, October 31. It will be a costume 
dance. 
 
 


